
Legal Alert:  Effective today, January 30, 3012, Federal 

Motor Carrier’s Safety Regulation 49 CFR 383.71 requires 

all CDL holders/applicants to have a valid DOT medical 

card on file with the Division of Driver Licensing in order 

to obtain/retain a valid CDL license/permit.  A legible copy 

of the front and back of the medical card must be provided.   

For Kentucky CDL holders, if you want more information, 

please go to: http://transportation.ky.gov/driver-licensing/

pages/applying-for-a-CDL.aspx 

Processing will take 7-14 days so plan ahead. 

For additional information on legal issues in the Trucking Industry,  

please contact TAMMY MEADE ENSSLIN at 859-963-9049. 
 

DISCLAIMER 

 These materials have been prepared by Tammy Meade Ensslin for informational purposes only.  

Information contained herein is not intended, and should not be considered, legal advice.  You should not act upon this 

information without seeking professional advice from a lawyer licensed in your own state or country.  Legal advice 

would require consideration by our lawyers of the particular facts of your case in the context of a lawyer-client 

relationship.  This information is not intended to create, and receipt of it does not constitute, a lawyer-client 

relationship.  A lawyer-client relationship cannot be created until we consider potential conflicts of interest and agree 

to that relationship in writing.  While our firm welcomes the receipt of e-mail, please note that the act of sending an e-

mail to any lawyer at our firm does not constitute a lawyer-client relationship and you are not entitled to have us treat 

the information contained in an e-mail as confidential if no attorney-client relationship exists between us at the time 

that we receive the e-mail.  The materials presented herein may not reflect the most current legal developments and 

these materials may be changed, improved, or updated without notice.  We are not responsible for any errors or 

omissions in the content contained herein or for damages arising from the use of the information herein. 

Kentucky Law requires the following disclaimer:  THIS IS AN ADVERTISEMENT. 

Kentucky Law does not certify legal specialties. 
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